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From: Mardi Frye <mardifrye@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 17, 2022 2:01 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Registration of Naturopathic Doctors
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Hi, 
I understand that a bill for the registration of Naturopathic Doctors is being reviewed and is open for public 
comment. 
I am writing to offer my support for the registration of Naturopathic doctors. My Naturopathic Doctor has 
helped me in a variety of ways since I started seeing her 3 years ago. She treats the whole person, taking into 
consideration not only my medical conditions, but my overall well being; mind, body and spirit. She also has an 
amazing knowledge of nutrition and lifestyle choices that affect my wellbeing. Naturopathic doctors' aim is to 
heal the root causes of an illness, not just stop the symptoms.Therefore, I support the signing of this bill. 
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Please let me know if you need more information from me regarding this important decision. 
Sincerely, 
Mardi Frye-Dunklebarger 
177 Stevenson Road 
Port Matilda, PA 
16870 
  
 


